Meet Mrs. Meteyer

Hi! My name is Mrs. Sarah Meteyer, and | am thrilled to be your fourth grade
teacher. This is my twelfth year teaching in Rochester Hills. | am very excited to
be teaching 4th grade this year!

My greatest passions are traveling with my family, family bike rides, and family
adventures. This summer we took a long trip Up North, a trip to Chicago, and a
trip on the Au Sable River. | cannot wait to share my experiences with you, and

hear all about your summer vacation as well.

| grew up in Farmington Hills, Ml which is not far from here. | went to the
University of Michigan (GO BLUE!) | have three children who light up my life!
Lucy will be a third grader, Landon is a first grader, and Lainey is almost 4. We
call them the L Team. You will hear all about them this year.

| am very excited to spend this school year growing and learning with you! It will
be a busy, yet thrilling year. If your family needs to contact me, my email is:
smeteyer@rochester.k12.mi.us

| cannot wait to meet you at the World of Welcome! Please visit the classroom
on Monday, Aug. 29th @1-2. Feel free to bring your supplies to World of
Welcome. If you do not have them by August 29th, please bring them directly to
Room 7 on the first day of school. You can find the supply list on my webpage.

For the first day of school please don’t forget to bring in a healthy snack and a
water bottle. | am very anxious and excited to meet you! | hope you enjoy the
last few days of your summer vacation.

Love, Mrs. Meteyer



